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My dear General,
Sir Otto Beit, one of the Beits 

of Himberley fane, who made millions on the 
Band in the early days, is going to Canada 
next week and I have given him a letter of 
introduction to you. He will only be in 
Montreal a day or two, but I felt that you 
would like to have a talk with him as he 
has given very large sums to the cause of 
higher education in this country. You 
of course know of the Beit Chair of Colonial 
History at Oxford, and I myself an one of 
the Beit Trustees for Scientific Scholarships 
at the Imperial College of Science and 
Technology, South Mensington, of which 
College sir Otto Beit is not only 
Governor, but the criving spirit and the 
chief benefactor.

I am sure you will be glad to 
have a talk with him and I know you will 
be kind to him for my sake.

With £indesty Regards
Youye since

General Sir Arthur Currie, fi.CeLI.fi. 
McGill University,MOIJTB rULL.


